
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: February 28, 2020 

 
 
Board Hires Interim Superintendent, Plans for New Superintendent 
 
At a Special School Board Meeting last night, the Altoona School Board hired Dr. Ronald J. Walsh as its interim 
superintendent. It is expected that Walsh will serve as interim superintendent through the end of this school year.  
 
At the same meeting, the Altoona School Board agreed to begin its contingency planning in the wake of the arrest of its 
present superintendent. The school’s superintendent search firm will begin seeking applicants within the next few days. The 
process will be similar to the past search with an anticipated decision before the end of April. 
 
For further questions or comments please contact Dr. Ronald J. Walsh, Interim Superintendent, at 7152-839-6033. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
### 

 

Joyce Orth, Communications Coordinator 
School District of Altoona 

jorth@altoona.k12.wi.us   ·   715-839-6032 
 

mailto:jorth@altoona.k12.wi.us

